
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Congratulations to all students on 

a great End of Year Presentation.  It 

was so nice to see all the students 

have a big smile on their faces.  

With the event being different to 

previous years it was a good 

celebration to end the year. Thank 

you, Donna for a great dance 

routine and Mrs Thomas for a 

fabulous play.  We wish Levi and 

Chloe all the best heading into 

high school and look forward to 

updates on how they are going.   

Special award recipients – 

The Max Cox Award for most 

consistent awarded to Ellie-May 

Teacher Federation Award for 

commitment to learning awarded 

to Kayd 

Athletics Award for sportsperson 

of the year awarded to Willow 

Anglican Church Award for ‘You 

Can Do It’ awarded to Kody 

Learning for Life Award awarded 

to Levi K and Madison 

P & C Citizenship Award awarded 

to Isabella  

Congratulations! 
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Swim School 

This year proved to be a little challenging with the cooler weather during our swimming lessons.  

Most students still completed their assessments and had a great time.  Special thank you to Mrs 

McNamara for her expertise teaching the students great skills and to the P&C for covering the 

cost for all students.  Students were awarded with their certificates yesterday at the presentation 

day ceremony. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As it has been a crazy year, but we 

have made it!  Students and staff are all 

looking forward to the holidays and 

spending time with family and friends. 

We wish everyone a safe and joyous 

Christmas and New Year.   

2022 will see the return of Ms Carr and 

Mr Opie will resume his position at Glen 

Innes Public School.  It has been a 

pleasure to have Mr Opie in our school 

for 2021 and wish him all the best. 

Students commence school for 2022 on 

Tuesday 1st February.  Staff will resume 

on Friday 28th January with two Staff 

Development days.   

 

 

 

Term 4 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 11 13th Dec 14th Dec 15th Dec 16th Dec 

Last Day  

17th Dec 

Staff Development 

Day 

2022    Term 1 

     28th Jan 

Staff Development 

Day 

Week 1 31st Jan 

Staff 

Development 

Day 

 

1st Feb 

All students 

return 

2nd Feb 3rd Feb 4th Feb 

Christmas Mufti Day 

Thursday 16th December 

Come dressed in a Christmas shirt or 

Christmas colours 

To celebrate the last day of school for 

2021  


